
Ref:         Sunrise: Another World Thoulstone Park 30 
May- 2 June 2013

Dear Jacqui,

We hope this finds you well. Thank you very much for the time you, Inspector Winter and Chief Inspector Dibble have given us in seeking to resolve the issues around the 
festival application.  We understand and fully support the your commitment to ensuring public safety and the prevention of crime. We also believe these are key issues at any 
event and want to work with you and your colleagues to achieve both.

We would also like to thank you for the concessions made in light of the information received from Avon and Somerset and confirm that we will be requesting Special Police 
Services. This is in the Event Management Plan.

Due to the number of representations from the local community, we have engaged TLT Solicitors (Matthew Phipps) to represent us at the License Committee Hearing. We 
have a meeting with Matthew on Thursday afternoon to finalise our position on all aspects of the hearing  and will be in a position to confirm our request once we have had 
that meeting. 

Can we ask whether on receipt of the form requesting Special Police Services you  propose to withdraw your objection, formally, prior to the Hearing, or is it the case that the 
representation will be maintained, albeit that you will not have any actual objection or negative observations to make to committee. 

Kind regards

Alex Lepingwell and Dan Hurring 

Daniel Hurring <dan@sunrisefestivals.co.uk>
To: Jacqueline Gallimore <jacqueline.gallimore@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>
Cc: Charlie Dibble <Charlie.Dibble@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>, Lindsey Winter <lindsey.winter@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>
Letter of Confirmation
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